
PUBLIC NOTICE 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL 

Bureau of Land and Waste Management  
 

NOTICE OF DECISION 
 

Topic: Update of the Annual Disposal Rate at the Highway 93 Class 2 Landfill  
 
Location: 2180 Greenville Highway, Liberty, Pickens County, South Carolina 
 
In accordance with Regulation 61-107.19, DHEC issued a permit on May 13, 2022, for an 
update of the annual disposal rate at the Highway 93 Class 2 Landfill.  This decision 
becomes the final agency decision 15 calendar days after notice of the decision has been 
mailed unless a written request for final review accompanied by a filing fee in the amount of 
$100 is filed with the Department. Instructions for requesting a final review by the Board of 
DHEC can be found on DHEC’s website at: 
 
http://www.scdhec.gov/Agency/BoardofDirectors/GuidetoBoardReview/ 
 
A copy of the permit and public notice may be viewed on either of the following websites at: 
 
http://www.scdhec.gov/PublicNotices/ 
 
https://scdhec.gov/MRRHwy93LF 
 
Anyone with questions regarding the staff decision on the permit and/or the procedures for 
requesting a final review may contact: 
 

DHEC 
Solid Waste Permitting & Monitoring Section - BLWM 

2600 Bull Street 
Columbia, SC 29201 

Contact: Justin Koon, Manager 
Phone: (803) 898-1339, Email: koonjt@dhec.sc.gov 

 


